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+ UNITED STATES
NUCLEm1 REGULATORY COMMISSION H

*

{ r' WASHING T ON, D. C. 20555

'

'4 . . . . . ,o ~ June 13, 1990

Mr. Alvin Kaplan-

'

Vice President, Nuclear Group
The Cleveland Electric Illuminating Co. 'l
10 Center Rd.
Perry, OH 44101

Dear Mr. Kaplan:

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission's Performance Indicator Program- '

provides eight performance indicators for use by NRC senior !

managers to monitor trends in the overall performance of individual t
nuclear power plants. These indicators provide an additional view -'

of operational performance to supplement that obtained. through
3

other NRC programs. The purpose of this letter is to transmit to
,

you-the NRC performance indicators for Perry Nuclear Power Plant,
'

Unit' 1 for the first quarter of 1990. I have also included
Announcement No. 200 on the use of performance indicators and the
' definitions-of the indicators, which are contained'in each issue
of the report.

You will routinely be sent a copy of future quarterly performance ,

indicators for Perry. ~t

'If I can be of any further assistance, you may contact me at (301)
492-4361.

,
,

Sincerely,

i

1. '

Donald E. Hickman, Chief
Performance Indicators Section
Office'for Analysis and Evaluation

l' of Operational Data-
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
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